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TRANSPORT 

SWEDEB-ROMANIA 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 

 

Maria put a lot of work into securing a truck, and on Friday, March 17 it 

arrived in Stockholm. Anderz, Elisabeth, Emil, Lollo, Margareta, Maria, 

Marju, Ola, Petter, Ragnar, and Tobbe volunteered to load the truck with 

everything that had been donated to SB-Foundation for dispatch to the 

relief work in Romania. As the pictures show, there was a lot to carry and 

to load. The pictures also show some of the very welcome items, which 

had been donated, among other things beds, skis, boots, toys, children’s 

bicycles, puzzles, a toy kitchen, dolls, and stuffed animals. Thank you, 

Maj and Birgitta, for the lovely, knitted doll clothes. And thank you, 

Barbro, for the beautiful, handcrafted pillows and bags. 
  

 

A warm thank you to everyone who donated items and to everyone who helped carry and load the truck!  

Greetings from SB Foundation and us on the board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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